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Anne Turley <Anne.Turley@tasman.govt.nz> Wed, May 4, 2022 at 9:13 PM
To: Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com>
Cc: Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>, Tim King <Tim.King@tasman.govt.nz>, Christeen Mackenzie
<Christeen.Mackenzie@tasman.govt.nz>, Dean McNamara <Dean.McNamara@tasman.govt.nz>

Kia ora Paul,
I was concerned tonight to read the minutes of April’s meeting. 
It was clear that there were some at the meeting who wanted to speak to and see changes to the Growth Plan Change 2019, that was being
presented at the same time by council, as the Future Development Strategy 2022. This has caused some confusion and the minutes
perpetuate this confusion.

The answers I gave applied to the issue that the GPC 2019 had already been consulted on, submissions received and deliberations
completed. Therefore they could not speak again to changing it now. The inclusion of the GPC 2019 at this time was simply to formalise
changes already consulted on previously by the community. 
 The minutes do not make this clear to the public. 

The public will have the chance to engage with future growth plan changes, as they did with the 2019 one.
I would like it clarified and amended in the minutes for this month’s meeting please.
There are also several typing mistakes throughout the minutes that should be corrected for clarity.
Regards,
Anne Turley. 

Sent from my iPad
   
Anne Turley
Councillor
Call +64 3 543 8400  |   Mobile 022 171 1341  |   Anne.Turley@tasman.govt.nz
Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ 

This e-mail message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to
legal professional privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete 

On 4/05/2022, at 3:02 PM, Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com> wrote: 

Just check that y'all received this MDCA Public Meeting notice for next week.

Most residents are now attending in person, but Zoom remains an option.

Best regards,
Paul McIntosh

[Quoted text hidden]
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